
 
 

 
NOTICE to MARINERS 

 
NO: 3/2024 

 
 

LERWICK HARBOUR – BRETHREN LIGHT 
 

 
60° 12.35 N ,  001° 08.24 W 

 
 
Mariners are advised that the superstructure and top mark from the Brethren 
Light buoy has been temporarily removed. A light has been fitted to the buoy 
on a 3 metre metal post to maintain the presence of the light.  
 
Lerwick Port Authority can be contacted by mariners on VHF Ch. 12 or via 
telephone on 01595692991. 
 
15 November 2024  
 
 
 

Captain Alexander M Simpson 
Harbourmaster 

 


